
 

 

                           

Salem Harbor Connector Path Project 

Two Week Look Ahead : March 23rd – April 3rd                  
 

Projected Construction Activities: 

 

Week of 
March 23rd   

• Traffic and Pedestrian signs will be placed throughout the 
construction area. 

• Path Excavation and Gravel base material is complete at the 
Fort Avenue to Derby Street section of the path. 

• Contractor will begin Drain work at the Derby Street side of the 
project. 

• Every attempt will be made to minimize disruption to residents 
and businesses within the surrounding area of construction. 

  

Week of  
March 30th   

• The Contractor will continue Drain work at the Derby Street side 
of the project. 

• There will be No Parking within the Gravel Parking lot on the 
Derby street side of Beatie Park. 

• Traffic Signage and Traffic Control will be in place to minimize 
disruption to residents and businesses within the surrounding 
area  
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